
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Midway City Sanitary District Announces the Swearing-In of Chi Charlie Nguyen and 
Tyler Diep to the Board of Directors and Appointment of Sergio Contreras as Board 
President 

Westminster, CA – December 11, 2024 – The Midway City Sanitary District (MCSD) is 
pleased to announce the official swearing-in of Tyler Diep and Chi Charlie Nguyen to its Board 
of Directors. The ceremony took place on December 6, 2024, during a Special Board Meeting, 
marking the beginning of their new terms following successful campaigns in the 2024 election. 

Director Tyler Diep has been re-elected to the Midway City Sanitary District Board of Directors, 
marking his fifth term since first joining the Board in 2006. After a brief hiatus from 2018 to 
2020, when he served in the California State Assembly, Director Diep returns with over two 
decades of experience in politics and public service. He remains deeply committed to delivering 
exceptional service to the community while ensuring that rates stay affordable, leveraging his 
extensive expertise to drive sustainable, cost-effective solutions for the District. 

Director Chi Charlie Nguyen has been re-elected to the Midway City Sanitary District Board of 
Directors for a third term. In addition to his role on the Board, Director Nguyen has served on the 
Westminster City Council since 2018 and as Mayor of Westminster since 2022, demonstrating 
his unwavering commitment to both Midway City and Westminster. With a background as a 
successful businessman and leader, Director Nguyen brings valuable expertise that will ensure 
MCSD continues to provide the best waste management services in Orange County, maintaining 
high standards of efficiency and customer satisfaction. 

In addition to the swearing-in, the Board held its annual reorganization meeting and is proud to 
announce that Director Sergio Contreras has been appointed as the Board President for the 
coming year. With over 20 years of experience serving the community—eight years as a school 
board member, eight years on the City Council, and six years with MCSD—President Contreras 
stated, “I thank the Board of Directors for this opportunity and look forward to working together 
to ensure another successful year. Together, we will continue delivering high-quality services 
while keeping our rates among the lowest in the county.” 

The Board of Directors and employees of MCSD work tirelessly to provide reliable sewer and 
solid waste services to the residents of Westminster and Midway City. Our top priority is to 
deliver these essential services in an ethical, efficient, and cost-effective manner, ensuring the 
health and safety of our community. 



 


